

Friday 18th November Own Clothes Day - Chocolate donation for chocolate hampers

Friday 25th November Own Clothes Day - Bottle donation for Bottle raffle

Thursday 1st December Christmas Fayre

Monday 12th December Year 5 Class Assembly 9.10am (Parents Welcome)

Wednesday 14th December EYFS Nativity 9.30am School Hall

Monday 19th December Year 3 Class Assembly 9.10am (Parents Welcome)

Tuesday 20th December Christmas Dinner Day - children wear Christmas jumpers

Look out for updates on our school website <u>stcharlescatholicprimary.com</u> or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary

### Pupil of the Week

We are extremely proud of all our children, however the staff are tasked with choosing just one child each work who has stood out amongst the others to receive a special award.

Well done to all our winners.

Class	Pupil of the Week
	4th November 2022
Nursery	Charlotte
Reception	Anthony
Year 1	Luca
Year 2	Kyle
Year 3	Luke
Year 4	Thomas
Year 5	Mason
Year 6	Daisy

### Pupil of the Week

We are extremely proud of all our children, however the staff are tasked with choosing just one child each work who has stood out amongst the others to receive a special award.

Well done to all our winners.

Class	Pupil of the Week
	11th November 2022
Nursery	Penelope
Reception	Matthew
Year 1	Ava
Year 2	Dolly
Year 3	Elliot
Year 4	Harley
Year 5	Milliw
Year 6	Romi



# St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter



### "Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean

11th November 2022

### Remembrance Day

Today, Friday 11th November, the school fell silence in remembrance of those who have lost their lives in war. We remember the sacrifice of all the men, women and animals who have given their lives in conflict.

The children have been learning about Remembrance Day, through lots of different activities, as we mark the 104th Anniversary since the end of the Great War.

"They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old;

Age shall not weary them, not years condemn.

At the going down of the sun and in the morning **We will remember them**."

We prayer for those in our parish and in our families who have suffered or given their lives in conflict. Amen.



### EYFS Phonics Stay & Play

We are looking forward to hosting two Phonics stay and play sessions for EYFS parents next week. You should have received information about which session you should attend.

Monday 14th November 10-11am

Tuesday 15th November 10-11am

This will give you an opportunity to find out about how we teach early reading and how you can support your child at home.



#### Everton Nature Garden

The Y5 & Y6 environmentalist made their second visit to the nature garden on Wednesday. This time they learnt about food chains, looking for clues to the wildlife in the garden and what makes healthy soil for growing vegetables.



Congratulations to Nursery for being our best attenders this week.



### Curriculum

Do you want to know more about what the children are learning about in class?

Each class has their own page on the school website which details what they will be learning term by term. This is a great way to find out more about your child's learning.



St Charles'

Visit:

https://stcharlescatholicprimary.com/

Information for Parents/Carers

Please see below for your child's learning each term this year.

Year 5 Autumn 2022-2023

Example from Year 5

Year 5 Spring 2022-2023

Year 5 Summer 2022-2023

Class	Attendance & Punctuality for this week
WHOLE	93.64%
SCHOOL	30 Lates
Nursery	100 %
	1 Late
Reception	91.43%
	3 Lates
Year 1	98.00%
	9 Lates
Year 2	89.33%
	1 Late
Year 3	97.33%
	5 Lates
Year 4	96.25%
	4 Lates
Year 5	88.89%
	5 Lates
Year 6	93.20%
	2 Lates

### Uniform Reminders

We pride ourselves in the high expectation we have for a our children. Please could you be aware of the following reminders

Hair - All children who have shoulder length hair or longer should have their hair tied back.

Nail Varnish - Nail varnish is not part of school uniform and should be removed before coming into school.

Thank you



## Tooth Brushes & Toothpaste

The Hygiene Bank and Boots have very kindly donated tooth brushes and toothpaste to all the children in school. We also received the



How to keep

special tablets to see where plaque is on your teeth. If you would like one of the little boxes please email <code>jward@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk</code>

#### **Girls Football**

LSSP will be putting on a KS2 girls football after school club starting on Monday.

Please see Class Dojo for more details.



#### **Christmas Fair**

Can you help us with our upcoming Christmas Fair?

We are looking for donations for our Grand Raffle.

Helpers to run the class stalls.

Helpers to set up on the afternoon of Thursday 1st December.

If you are able to help in any way please email or speak to a member of school staff.

jward@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk